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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                                                         August 2010

We have finally finished our August-Newsletter (main DRCS-newsletter comes out every 4 months) 
which we are sending to our supporters and main sponsors all around the world. In the last 11 years 
over 4,000 animal friends and their families got in touch with us and many of them have been supporting 
us from the very first day they got to know about the DRCS. We hope and count on many more to come 
in the over the next years. Thank you to all our true supporters! A big ThankYou also to Nicky from 
Creature Comfort and her husband Richard for their generous food donation! 
Our long term volunteer Jay will be away for some weeks and I will have to invest more time in checking 
on the happenings at the shelter. Of course her partner Linda will continue with the TempleRuns, which 
will be quite a challenge to do alone. Surely she will keep an eye on things at the shelter too. 

This is FILZIE: without any resistance he tolerated 
patiently that we took off his “shell”; that task finished, 
he could immediately go back home to his “master”. 
His “master” must be blind and somewhat out of his 
wits - that’s all I can say at the moment! But now we 
know where FILZIE lives and we are going to keep an 
eye on him! Sometimes it feels like we are a grooming 
place too..since almost every long haired dog arriving at the DRCS first needs a proper haircut treatment.

Operation list July 2010

Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
116 7 15 6 9 153

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can 
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly 
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged 
friends are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes
Brigitte


